
 

Dear Bidders, 

 

In response to the emailed queries that we received, the Property and Supply Management Division 

(PSMD) hereby issue clarifications as follows:  

 

For JMS Technology and Supplies: Requesting for the extension of delivery period from seven (7) 

calendar days to Thirty (30) days.  

 See attached revised RFQ. 

 

A new RFQ shall be issued reflecting the changes made. Bidders are encouraged to use the new RFQ. 

Quotation/s that has been submitted earlier than the posting date of this Bid Bulletin shall still be 

considered provided that the specifications and documentations being proposed are compliant with 

the requirements of the End-User and the existing rules of R.A. 9184 and its IRR.  

 

The deadline of submission of quotations for the Supply and Delivery of Various Audio-Visual 

Accessories shall still be on December 11, 2023 at 12:00PM, in consideration to the changes made in 

the Request for Quotations. The Property and Supply Management Division will no longer entertain 

additional queries. 


